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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
By:

Mark Bates, Finance Director
DATE:

July 24, 2012
SUBJECT:
Purchase of Police Headquarters – Access Control System

Dania’s Police Chief, Donn Peterson, has recommended the use of available State forfeiture funds to purchase a new access control system for the City’s main Police Station.  Funds for this purchase have not been planned in the approved City budget and therefore, the use of available forfeiture funds is appropriate and allowable upon the recommendation of the Police Chief.  The cost of this new access control system will not exceed $11,000.00.

The Administration recommends approval of this Resolution.
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